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Dear Gentlemen

I am a Queenslander. 

My attention has been drawn to the proposed above bill, regarding firearms ownership.

I believe this bill will destroy human rights and we cannot afford to lose our human rights.

This bill is designed to reduce the number of firearms licences in Queensland and reduce
civil liberties – and there is only a fortnight to comment on it, despite the explanatory
notes alone being 100 pages long.

I urge you to reject this bill. It is being rushed through and it is a bill of enormous
proportions with clearly not enough time for anyone to sort through all the ramifications.

Please, be sensible and send this bill back to get reworked and simplified, and to not so
blatantly destroy our human rights. Give Queenslanders more time to read it and
understand it thoroughly.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely
Ann Robinson
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